
COMMITTEE REPORT 

RURAL PLAN REVIEW 
DATE: Thursday, October 12, 2023 

ATTENDEES:  Susan Jonah (Chair), Tina McCallum and Raghav Parikh (CRSC Planners), Bonny Hoyt-Hallet, Candice 
Dekleva, Councillor Chris Bringloe, Councillor Tim Fox   

REGRETS: Burt Folkins, Conway Elkins, Tony Durling 

CHAIR: Susan Jonah 

The Rural Plan Review Committee met on Thursday, Oct 12th @ 6:30 pm 

This was the first meeting to discuss what is needed to amend the Rural Plan to include the newly annexed areas 
within Hanwell. 

The following items were discussed, and more in-depth discussion and information will be provided from future 
meetings. 

o Reviewed the format of the Rural Plan and what is required under the Community Planning Act and the
Local Governance Act to administer services to all areas of Hanwell.

o Discussed the current Rural Plan of Hanwell.
o Discussed the steps necessary to amalgamate the current plan with the plans that were previously

regulated by the province.
o Discussed policy and procedures that needed to be created or amended.

Respectively Submitted, 
Susan Jonah 
Committee Chair 


